Frogtown Neighborhood Association (District 7)

685 Minnehaha Avenue West + Saint Paul, MN + 55104
Tek 651-789-7481 + Fax: 651-789-7482 www.frogtownmn.org

August 31, 2015

City of Saint Paul
Department of Inspections
Jeffrey Fishbach, Inspector I11

Mr. Fishbach,

The Frogtown Neighborhood Association hosted a community meeting last week and over
50 community members heard from the owners of Los Ocampo regarding their plans to
open a restaurant and bar at the Kings Crossing development on the corner of Dale and
University.

The Community voted to support the extension of liquor service to the outdoor patio
seating area. In addition the vote supports a waiver of the 45 day notification waiting
period,

Please be notified that the community voted unanimously to support the plans.

Feel free to call me with any questions you may have about the vote and this project,

Very Sincerely,

ighborhood Association
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